
Friday 9th July 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

SCHOOL REPORTS 

 

Just a quick note to let you know that school reports will be issued next week (w.c 12th July). 

 

This is a fairly significant administrative task so we will be working our way through sending the 
reports out individually during the course of the week, and all reports will be out by Friday 16th 
July. 

 

Many thanks, 

School Office  


